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Date 10.02.2020 
 

          
                      

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF PRELIMINARY DIALOGUE FOR ORDER OF THE »Optimization / 
increasing of efficiency of main business process in the company (basic and 
supporting processes)” 
 
Port of Koper (Luka Koper d.d.) intend to order »Optimization / increasing of efficiency of main 
business process in the company (basic and supporting processes)”. 
 
Based on this announcement we are asking all interested potential bidders to apply to participate 
in the preliminary dialogue latest until 14.02.2020 via email mara.zerjal@luka-kp.si including the 
list of your references in the field of the order. The main purpose of the dialogue is to exchange 
information with which we would better understand and define the future subject of the tender 
and to discuss of your references in the field, methodologies and other details. Based on your 
application we will call the meeting with the interested bidder(s) in our premises or in the 
premises of the interested bidder.  
 
We will also request in a course of a dialogue your informative bid for the future subject of the 
tender. The received informative bid will be regarded as confidential and will only be used for 
Optimization business process budget planning. 
 
Due to transparency and equal treatment principle the Minutes of such meeting(s) on the 
exchanged information will be held. Information submitted by the potential bidder will be 
regarded and safeguarded as confidential if marked as such by the potential bidder.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us for any additional information you may need via email: 
mara.zerjal@luka-kp.si. 
 
 
Thank you in advance,  
 
 
LUKA KOPER d.d. 
 
 


